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To:  EASD Families     

From:  Donald L. MacFann, Superintendent 

Date:  March 24, 2020 

Re:  Message from the Superintendent-Advanced Placement and Google Classrooms  

 

I am providing this information today to provide updates regarding Advance Placement courses and 

Google Classroom.  

Today, the Advanced Placement Courses Coordinator, along with faculty members responsible for 

instructing Advanced Placement course at the high school level are meeting to discuss future 

instructional possibilities for students scheduled to participate in Advanced Placement exams as well as 

those enrolled in college courses offered by the East Allegheny School District.  Following these 

meetings, teachers will be in contact with students enrolled in the AP and college courses. 

Secondly today, the EASD will begin issuing the protocols to parents and guardians in order for students 

to log onto and access Google Classroom.   Please be advised that Google Classroom related instruction 

will not begin until we have formal approval that all teachers have been provided refresher trainings and 

that all community members (parents and guardians) are given detailed instructions on how access this 

form of online education.   In preparation for online instruction the EASD is continuing ask that all 

parents and guardians complete the Technology Survey found on the district webpage and Facebook 

page.   The district is currently making arrangements to contact parents and guardians by phone and 

assist them in completing this survey.   

To gain a better understanding of Google Classroom content please log onto our District webpage 

www.eawildcats.net or Facebook page, https://www.facebook.com/EAwildcatspride and review the 

information provided.   

Thank you.    

 

Don L. MacFann 

Superintendent of Schools 
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